The regular meeting of the Blevins School District Board was held on Aug. 10, 2009 at
7:00p.m. in the computer lab on the Emmet campus. Members present were: Joan
Noesser, Carl McGill, Tim Estes and Danny Lauterbach. Others present were
Superintendent Randy Treat, Billy Lee, Carla Narlesky, Pat Loe, Maloney Ford and
Shirley Treat. See List for other guests.

Prayer was led by Carl McGill and pledge was said by all. The minutes of the July 16"
meeting were approved.

Mr. Bailey of BDA explained the blueprints of the Science Lab and Head Start building
for the Blevins campus.

Student transfers- Ramona Block requested a Board to Board transfer for her son Roman
Block from Emmet to Prescott. Joan Noesser made motion to approve transfer. Motion
passed with a vote of 4 to 0.

Personnel- Board went into executive session at 7:40p.m. and returned at 7:48p.m.
Resignation of Candice Hanson from Blevins Elementary was read. Tim Estes made
motion to accept her resignation. Motion passed with a vote of 4 to 0. Tim Estes made
motion to hire Debra Sims as a 5/6 Literacy teacher. Motion passed with a vote of 4 to 0.
Danny Lauterbach made a motion to hire Jillian Sanders as an aide at Blevins
Elementary. Motion passed with a vote of 4 to 0. Carl McGill made a motion to hire
Cindy Ward as a bus driver for Emmet campus. Motion passed with a vote of 4 to 0.
ALE agreement with Hope Public Schools was discussed. Danny Lauterbach made
motion to agree to the same proposal as last year. Motion passed with a vote of 4 to 0.
Renewals for the NSBA magazine for the board were discussed. Tim Estes made motion
to not renew. Motion passed with a vote of 4 to 0.

Mr. Treat gave a report on the AYP for each school in the district.

Principals had nothing to report.

Joan Noesser complimented Mr. Treat on the way he was getting things done around the
campuses and how nice they looked.

Tim Estes made a motion to adjourn at 7:58p.m. Motion passed with a vote of 4 to 0.

Minutes approved: 09-14-09



